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Board of Directors of UMA Interfaith Alliance fully support 

the DACA program and also wish that the Trump 

Administration will give full citizenship to children who were 

brought here in USA by their parents.  

 

Our country is founded on the principles of liberty and 

justice for all people who are gifted with certain inalienable 

rights. 
 

 

Our Mission: United Muslims of America Interfaith Alliance promotes 

understanding and cooperation among world religions through interfaith dialogue, 

thereby creating racial and religious harmony and encouraging faith based 

communities to get involved locally, nationally and globally for the good of all 

people and help bring healing and spiritual reconstruction. 

 

In God we Trust 
 

Iftekhar Hai, President                                                                                                                                                         
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